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22 August 2012

Andrew Kelly
Fyi-request-397-e78f360a@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Andrew Kelly

| acknowledge your request of 21 July 2012 for a listing or report of what the search
warrant executed on the property of Wayne Thomas Patterson uncovered. Due to an
administrative error, your request was not processed at the time of its receipt.

Because of the delay, Police requires an extension of time in which to respond to your
request until 18 September 2012.

Police apologises for the delay in processing your request and reminds you of your right
to complain to the Ombudsman about the delay.

Yours sincerely

Teresa McMahon
Executive Support Group

Safer Communities Together
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